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ICW PROJECT: 

INTERESTED IN CREATING A 

CLEAN-UP CREW IN YOUR 

APARTMENT BUILDING?  

  

 

 

 

https://mailchi.mp/a25dda1e50e1/may-5408978?e=a4d9817583


 

 

We’ve had a thought. 

We have over 125 apartment buildings in the inner-city. If some 

residents in each apartment building became a ‘Clean-Up Crew’ - 

deciding to keep the immediate area of their building clear of litter - 

what an amazing difference that could make. 

We think some folks might like to do this, but perhaps don’t have the 

gear to get started. 

 

 

The good news is we might be able to help! 

We have some free Clean-Up Crew kits we could supply to get you 

started - 3 pairs of gloves, 3 pickup sticks, 3 hi-viz vests and 3 

buckets or sacks. 

 

 

 

Want to know more? 

• If your apartment building is interested in creating a Clean-up 

Crew, let us know. innercitywellington@gmail.com 
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